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RECEIVED

April 11,2017 APR 132017
Public Service
Commission

Public Service Commission

Executive Director

P.O. Box 615

Frankfort, KY 40602-0615

RE: Case #2017-00148

Purchase Water Adjustment for Judy Water Association

Dear Executive Director:

Judy WaterAssociation has received notification from one of its suppliers (City of North
Middletown) of decreases to water rates. Judy Water Association filed paperwork with
the PSC for a Purchase Water Adjustment. The Commission Staff reviewed the
application and found a deficiency.

Please find attached the minutes from the April 10th Board meeting. These minutes
should provide adequate information to fill the deficiency in the Judy Water Association
Case #2017-00148.

All income sheets and balance statements are current and on file with the PSC. If you
have any additional questions, 1can be contacted at 859-398-1009.

Thank you.

Billy Ray Fawns
Manager

This Institution is an equal opportunity provider and employer



MINUTES OF MONTHLY MEETING
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

JUDY WATER ASSOCIATION

The regular board meeting ofthe Judy Water Association was held at the Judy
Water Office, 2010 Maysville Road on April 10th, at 5:30 p.m. Directors present
were Larry Lee, Carl Hartgrove and Greg Williamson. Manager Billy Ray Fawns was
also present.

Guests: None

1. Minutes of the March meeting were submitted, Lee moved to approve Williamson
seconded, all present voted yes.

2. Financial report was given, Williamson moved Lee seconded to
approve thereport, allpresent voted yes.

3. Motion by Lee seconded by Hartgrove to approve payment ofmonthly bills, all
present voted yes.

4. Motion by Hartgrove, seconded by Williamson to approve the March credit card
billall present voted yes.

OLD BUSINESS

• Update on water loss.

NEW BUSINESS

• Greg Williamson made amotion and Carl Hartgrove 2nd the motion to file a
purchase water adjustment with the PSC. Judy Water Association received
notice from the City ofNorth Middletown ofadecrease of$.01 per thousand.
IfJudy Water were to file the PWA itwould actually cause the Association to
lose over $1000 per year. This PWA shall reflecttto change in Judy Water's
rates. All members were in favor offiling the PWA to keep the rates the same
with no change.

• The next meeting will be held on May 8th, 5:30 atthe office.

• Carl Hartgrove made amotion to adjourn and Greg Williamson 2nd the
motion.

ecretary/Treasurer
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